
 

  
 
 

CANCELLATION OF 
ARSC New York Chapter 

March 2020 Meeting 
 

Due to the unknown progress of the COVID-
19 virus in the NYC area, we have cancelled 

the program scheduled for the 19th of this 
month 

“Cantorial Recordings from Berlin 
before and after World War II”  

Presented by Ralph Selig 
We hope to re-schedule this program for 

next autumn. 
 

For the same reasons, we have also cancelled 
the meeting scheduled for 16 APRIL, GARY GALO’S 

SURVEY OF WILHELM FURTWÄNGLER’S 1950 LA SCALA 
RING AND THE QUESTION OF ALTERNATE 

PERFORMANCES. 

This presentation will also be re-scheduled. 



All ARSC NY Chapter meetings are free and open to the public. 
Voluntary contributions to help defray our expenses are 

welcome and tax deductible! 
 

To join ARSC, visit http://www.arsc-audio.org 
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